
From: Elspeth Ingleby 
Sent: 27 September 2018 17:27
To: Rachel Smith
Subject: RE: NYM/2018/0532/AGRP
 
It doesn’t seem a high likelihood of roosting bats, so don’t think a survey is required. Bat
informative should definitely be included in notice if required.
 
 
From: Rachel Smith 
Sent: 24 September 2018 08:58
To: Elspeth Ingleby
Subject: FW: NYM/2018/0532/AGRP
Importance: High
 
 
 
Rachel Smith
Conservation Administrator
North York Moors National Park Authority
 
From: Wendy Strangeway 
Sent: 17 September 2018 11:26
To: Rachel Smith
Subject: RE: NYM/2018/0532/AGRP
 
Hi Rachel
 
We couldn’t ask for one prior to registration of the notification however if you guys feel
that the building has the potential for bats I would suggest requesting a Survey as part
of your response. Ecological impact is one area we can consider as part of the
notification process.
 
Wendy
 
 
Mrs Wendy Strangeway
Planning Administration Officer
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate



Helmsley
YO62 5BP
 
Tel: 01439 772700
 
Please note that my working hours are:
9.30am – 2.30pm Monday & Tuesday
8.30am – 2.30pm Wednesday
8.30am – 5.00pm Thursday & Friday
 
 
From: Rachel Smith 
Sent: 13 September 2018 16:51
To: Wendy Strangeway
Subject: NYM/2018/0532/AGRP
 
Wendy – do they not need to do a bat scoping report because it involves demolition?
 
Rachel Smith
Conservation Administrator
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
York
YO62 5BP
 
Telephone: 01439 772700
Fax: 01439 770691
Email: r.smith@northyorkmoors.org.uk
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
 

http://www.northyorkmoors.org.uk/



